As families prepare for a new school year, the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation is launching its annual Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign. The goal is to get the word out that low-cost and free health care coverage programs are available for many uninsured children, including those in working families. The effort encourages parents whose children are uninsured to put enrolling their children at the top of their back-to-school checklist. 

The national Back-to-School Campaign will kick off in early August. During the following weeks, thousands of organizations and schools nationwide will organize events to inform families about low-cost and free health care coverage programs. We hope you can join us in this exciting effort! 

Here are just a few of the ways that you can join our effort to connect uninsured children in [CITY/STATE] with health care coverage through [MEDICAID PROGRAM/SCHIP]:

· Work with [ORGANIZATION] in [CITY/STATE] by participating in our news conference and/or outreach event 

· Set up a [MEDICAID PROGRAM/SCHIP] outreach table at a local school, store, shopping mall and/or business to reach parents where they work and shop

· Help us distribute informational materials, such as posters, bookmarks and fliers, to parents through schools, community centers and businesses

· Work with sports and youth organizations to distribute materials to parents

These are just a few of the ways you can help us connect uninsured children in [CITY/STATE] with low-cost or free health care coverage. For more information on working with the Covering Kids & Families organization in [STATE], contact [STATE CONTACT] at [PHONE NUMBER]. 

Go to www.coveringkidsandfamilies.org to find out more information about getting involved in the Back-to-School Campaign, order free materials to distribute to parents and sign up as an event planner.

LISTSERV ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT YOUR LOCAL 


Back-to-School Campaign Effort


BACK-TO-SCHOOL CAMPAIGN EFFORT 








